execsec@chilmarkma.gov
_

From: sarah Nixon <} el com>

Sent: Friday, June 15, 2018 12:42 PM
To: Tim Carroll

Subject: Travel Channel!

Hey Tim,

Hope this finds you well. Just talking to Michele again from the Travel Channel and saw that my note to you did
not go out. UGH!
Just so we are official regarding the upcoming shoot -

We are excited to welcome The Travel Channel show Delicious Destinations to film at Home Port on Monday, June
25™. They will be highlighting our restaurant’s lobster rolls and they hope to include some shots of Menemsha and
Chilmark to tell the story. We know that the town requires the filming team to pull permits and submit proof of
permission from any Menemsha (Chilmark) restaurants participating. With that in mind, we are hoping you can honor
their request. This is for your consideration at the Tuesday, June 19" meeting. Should you have any questions please

do not hesitate to reach out ! My cell is best 2 N

Sarah Nixon
Home Port Restaurant





